
DRESS REHEARSAL INFORMATION - PLEASE SAVE THIS LETTER FOR REFERENCE 

 TUESDAY, May 3rd and WEDNESDAY, MAY 4th: OPEN DRESS REHEARSAL – Kaukauna High School  

1. See attached schedule for assigned rehearsal times. We did our best to schedule around all time requests 

we received, however, some requests conflicted with each other.  

2. Come in full costume, PARENTS - PLEASE BE SURE THAT ALL PANTS ARE HEMMED APPROPRIATELY. Students 

wearing pants should have on tights or be bare foot (no socks please!) Students wearing tights with leotards 

should not wear colored or printed underwear as it is very visible on stage. 

 3. Please be prompt. Plan on being at the auditorium 5 minutes prior to your assigned time just in case we are 

running ahead of schedule. 

 4. Parents may videotape and take pictures on this day.  

 5. Students are allowed to leave when their scheduled rehearsal time is over. 

 6. The auditorium rows will be labeled with class times – please have your dancer sit it the row labeled with 

their class.  

 

GENERAL REHEARSAL INFORMATION  

7. PLEASE make every effort for your child to be at this rehearsal. It is the only chance dancers have to practice 

on stage prior to the show. It is very important to have a complete run through of each dance that evening.  

8. NO EATING OR DRINKING IS ALLOWED IN THE AUDITORIUM. Any food or drink found in the auditorium will 

be confiscated. Dancers may eat in the commons area.  

9. Students that have multiple numbers and need assistance changing costumes can use the bathrooms in the 

commons to make costume changes or the dressing room behind the stage. If there is not enough time to 

change costumes between numbers at the rehearsal, please have your dancer remain in their first costume.  

10. Please understand – if your child is not in the auditorium at the time their class is called to stage we will 

not wait or re-run a number. If we are ahead of schedule (up to 10 minutes) we will continue to move on. 


